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October 15, 2006

RECE!\/ED

William R. Pugh, P.E., Town Engineer 0CT i 8 2005
Town of Cheektowaga NYSDER -

275 Alexander Avenue (‘! %‘%;LREG E
Cheektowaga NY 14211 =% REL __UNRE,

Re: Pfohl Brothers Landfill
Semiannual Report

Dear Mr. Pugh:

Please find enclosed a copy of the Semiannual Report for the operation and maintenance of the
above referenced site for the period January 2006 through June 2006. Copies of these reports have
also been sent to Mr. Jaspal Walia of the New York State Department of Environmental
Conservation and Ms. Pamela Tames of the United States Environmental Protection Agency.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

URS Corporation

iy

Jon Sundquist, Ph.D.
Project Manager

Enc.
cc: File: 11172700 (C-1j

Jaspal Walia, P.E. (NYSDEC) (letter only)
Pamela Tames, P.E. (USEPA)
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